
 
NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS 

 
IBC members wishing to take up the Direct Debit option 

can do so from Monday 3rd September at The Pods, 
weekdays 10am-5pm. 

 
The DD system can be used by members from Monday 

10th September. 
 The system for the collection of rink fees will remain the 

same with envelopes containing cards & cash at the end 
of the rinks. 

 
Envelopes will still be written on by the home skips with 
the number of cards and the number of cash payments 

as usual. No fee total is needed 
 

Cards will be returned to the rinks in the rink envelopes 
by the stewards after payments have been registered. 

 
Please talk with me or 

the duty steward if you need help. 
 
Peter Bennett 
Organising Secretary 


